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Subject: RRS Maintenance Window 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear ICANN Registry Request Service (RRS) User, 
                     
We write to inform you of an upcoming maintenance window for 
RRS. ICANN will be performing regular maintenance activities 
for the system. During this time, RRS will be unavailable. 
                     
On 20 April 2017, from 16:00 to 20:00 (Los Angeles, PDT) 
On 20 April 2017, from 23:00 to 21 April 03:00 (UTC) 
On 21 April 2017, from 02:00 to 06:00 (Istanbul, TRT) 
On 21 April 2017, from 07:00 to 11:00 (Singapore, SGT) 
                                         
If you have questions, please feel free to submit them 
to globalsupport@icann.org. 
                     
Kind regards, 
                   
ICANN Global Support 
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